
Key goals include ensuring access to EV charging for low-income households, 
multi-family dwellings and rental properties as well as other disadvantaged  
communities, including Native American Tribal Governments, and rural communities.

If you drive an Electric Vehicles or expect to in the future, this is your chance to  
make suggestions to guide the region’s future charging infrastructure, by answering:  

WHERE DO YOU WANT TO CHARGE?  

HOW OFTEN DO YOU EXPECT TO CHARGE THERE? 

HOW MANY CHARGERS DO YOU THINK WILL BE NEEDED? 

DO YOU PLAN TO EAT, DRINK OR SHOP WHILE CHARGING YOUR EV?

 

			             Visit: https://bit.ly/CCZEV

In addition, we will be holding a series of virtual workshops and presentations to 
receive input from partners and the public throughout the study. You are welcome 
to share your ideas and thoughts! Please contact: Maya Kulkarni, Transportation 
Planner with SBCAG, at mkulkarni@sbcag.org. 

This project is sponsored by Santa Barbara County Association of Governments (SBCAG)  
with support from numerous other local and regional agencies including San Luis Obispo 
Council of Governments (SLOCOG), Association of Monterey Bay Area Governments  
(AMBAG), Transportation Agency for Monterey County (TAMC), Santa Cruz County Regional 
Transportation Commission (SCCRTC), and Ventura County Transportation Commission (VCTC).

Help develop a new strategy to improve electric  
vehicle (EV) charging infrastructure to support  
interregional travelers, freight and transit throughout 
Santa Barbara, San Luis Obispo, Monterey, Santa Cruz, 
San Benito, and Ventura counties. 

WE NEED 
YOUR INPUT!

 


